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 Hydrant Flushing Notice 

 

The City of Heath Water Department will be flushing fire hydrants beginning 8-20-18 
through 10-15-18. Because of the nature of the work, it is not possible to predetermine 
how long flushing a given area will take. Water Department crews will be flushing 
between the hours of 7:00 am and 5:00 pm. This work is being done as part of the 
Water Department’s annual water main and hydrant preventative maintenance. 

 

  

Customers should be aware of the potential for dirty or discolored water. This is a 
temporary situation resulting from flushing sediment out of the pipes. The water may 
also be cloudy or appear white due to air entrapped in the water. All water system 
customers are cautioned to check the water before use. Should you experience dirty 
water, simply wait for a period of time and it will clear up. We at the City of Heath 
Water Department apologize for any inconvenience this may cause our customers and 
appreciate your understanding. 

Thank you, 
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